
 

Nomination for Liz Randolph for the Harold R. Gordon Memorial Award 

I am honored to nominate Liz Randolph for the prestigious Harold R. Gordon Memorial 
Award, recognizing her as the "Person of the Year" in the health benefits industry. Liz's 
dedication, expertise, and unwavering commitment to excellence have made a significant 
impact on our organization. 

Liz has consistently demonstrated exceptional leadership and innovation in her role as 
Client Account Manager at Brown & Brown Insurance Services, Inc. Her ability to navigate 
complex challenges and deliver outstanding results has earned her the respect and 
admiration of her teammates and customers alike.  

Liz's commitment to professional development and continuous learning is evident in her 
proactive approach to staying updated with industry trends and best practices. She 
regularly participates in training sessions and webinars, sharing her knowledge and 
insights with her team to foster a culture of growth and collaboration.  

Beyond her professional accomplishments, Liz is known for her compassionate and 
empathetic approach to client management. She goes above and beyond to understand 
the unique needs of each client, providing tailored solutions that enhance their experience 
and satisfaction. Her dedication to building strong, lasting relationships has been a 
cornerstone of her success.  

In recognition of her outstanding contributions to the health benefits industry, I 
wholeheartedly endorse Liz Randolph for the Harold R. Gordon Memorial Award. Her 
exemplary performance and commitment to excellence make her a deserving candidate 
for this prestigious honor. 

 

Thank You, 

Cara Arnold 

National.Insurance.Operations.Leader.­ .Employee.Benefits 
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